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I support the passage of SB 85 with the -1 option allowing an eight-year period to 

evaluate the expansion of Contained Animal Feeding Operations in Oregon.  The -3 

option is not adequately protective and will not protect our community from industrial 

chicken operations. The testimony in the previous two hearings attest to the fact that 

CAFOs will do great damage to our water supply and air quality.  Please move the -1 

amendment out of committee.  
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